
 

 November 6, 2018 
 
 
 
 

 

Ms. Susan Brice 
Chair, 
Victoria Regional Transit Commission 
520 Gorge Road East 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 9T5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brice, 
 
I am writing to express the support of the Downtown Residents 
Association for the extension of late-night bus service to 3 am on Friday, 
Saturday and pre-holiday nights in the downtown core. 
 
As a number of other stakeholders have noted, this would significantly 
reduce noise, disruption and safety concerns for downtown residents after 
bars and other venues close, by offering both patrons and workers an 
affordable means of quickly exiting the core area. 
 
We look forward to a positive response from the Commission and hope 
this solution for downtown residents, hospitality workers and visitors alike 
can be implemented soon.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul J. Gandall 
President, 
Victoria Downtown Residents Association 
president@victoriadra.ca 
www.victoriadra.ca 
 

 


